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Joint Streets & Transportation Committee/Board Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, April 26, 2016  

West Hills Hospital, First Floor Conference Room 

7300 Medical Center Drive, West Hills California 91307 
 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 8:05 by Barry Seybert, chair.   

 

Present: Barry Seybert, Dan Brin, Tony Brosamle, Reeyan Raynes, Steve Randall, Brad Vanderhoof, Ron 

Sobel, Heidi Manning and Simone Best. A quorum was established. 

 

2. February and March minutes were approved with some typo corrections. 

 

3. Public Comment: 

 

Reeyan Raynes said the Bell Canyon HOA is willing to pay the expense to add a left turn arrow for the north 

bound Valley Circle Blvd signal at Bell Cyn Blvd. 

 

Tony Brosamle wants a cross walk audit added to the agenda for May meeting. He also requests of a copy of the 

Traffic Survey for Sherman Way and Shoup St. 

 

Dan Brin said we could have Tony Brosamle file a “Freedom of Information Act” for all fatal accidents in West 

Hills over the past 3 years. 

 

4. Old Business: 

Barry Seybert - Platt, Roscoe and Valley Circle signage – have been promised 2 signs – No Overnight Parking 

(applies to larger vehicles such as box trucks and larger, and motorhomes).  2-Hour restricted daytime parking 

except for Valley Circle Blvd which will be 4-hour. 

 

Dan Brin – Stated trees on Roscoe in front of Roscoe Liquor store were not to code but City could enforce 

replacing with some small trees. 

 

New Business: 

Barry Seybert reported a Stakeholder informed him of barriers on the Royer St Bridge non-compliant with 

ADA.  Barry brought this to the attention of LA-DOT and the barriers were removed. 

 

Barry Seybert gave a presentation on Roscoe and Jason Blvds. The crosswalk is an official crosswalk for Justice 

St. School.  Barry showed solutions from Silicone Constellation of several pedestrian activated flashing devises 

to warn vehicles that a pedestrian is or wants to use the crosswalk.  He has suggested we invite LA-DOT to the 

next meeting and hold it at the Justice St Elementary School auditorium.  Heidi Manning offered to look into 

this. 

 

The next meeting of this committee will take place Tuesday, May 24, at 7:30 p.m. at West Hills Hospital, first 

floor Conference Room unless it is moved to Justice St School. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 
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